
2024 GENESEE COUNTY FAIR

To whom it may concern,

I am contacting you on behalf of the Genesee County Agricultural Society and specifically as a
representative for the 2024 Genesee County Fair. We are fast approaching our fair this
summer, which will be held from July 20th through July 27th at our grounds in Batavia. I am
reaching out to you as the current listed contact person we have for your company/organization
to determine your interest in being a sponsor for our event this year. There is still time to
contribute as a sponsor and we are very grateful for any support you would be willing to provide
to the Genesee County Fair.

If you are interested in being a sponsor for the Genesee County Fair, there are a number of
ways we can accommodate your sponsorship. The easiest way is to access our website
(https://www.gcfair.com/) and to fill out the information on the sponsorship page under the
“Participate at the Fair” link. If you have any questions about filling out the application, please
don’t hesitate to contact me and I can assist you with selecting your desired sponsorship
package.

I will also attach in this email the sponsorship information which can be filled out and emailed
back to me or mailed to our PO Box address. If you email your sponsorship information back to
me, I will add you to our confirmed list of sponsors once we’ve received your contribution.

I cannot thank you enough for your consideration in supporting our fair! We’ve continued to
have record attendance at the Genesee County Fair with more than 200,000 visitors over the
last three years, and we anticipate that this year’s fair will be even bigger! We are very excited
to provide this opportunity for the families and organizations/businesses in our community.
Please feel free to contact me directly via email or phone if you have any questions regarding a
fair sponsorship and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Burk
Genesee County Fair Board Director
nburk@bataviacsd.org
585-356-8898

● All of our booth set-ups and pass pick-ups can be arranged through the fairboard office
at the fairgrounds the week prior to the fair (7/15 - 7/19) from 4:00 - 7:00 pm. Please
contact me to arrange a different time if our office hours don’t work for you.

https://www.gcfair.com/

